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Spending Spring Break in Ecuador 
Our international mission team season has officially 
started in Ecuador! Auburn University's McWhorter 
School of Building Science team began construction on 
the third floor in Machachi, while the College of Nursing 
(with Child Life Specialist students from the College of 
Human Sciences) team held a medical clinic in Villaflora. 
With 38 total team members, this group of university 
students made an impact during 
their Spring Break vacation. Thank 
you for sharing God's love in 
practical ways with the people of 
Ecuador!  

Sharing God’s Love in Practical Ways 

By the Numbers … 

311 adults 
155 children 
1,748 prescriptions 
91 dental patients 
53 referrals 
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